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The draft copy accompanied this proposal is including the new the new Appendix 4 Pilot 
selection Process, formulated by the Bureau. Also some editorial changes have been made 
to improve both layout and language. 
 
Other changes are: 

 Publication date changed to 01 April. With  today´s fast information technology there 
is no need to delay the publication until 01 October. 

 6.3  Calculation of Marking Distance has been clarified and an old error has been 
corrected. 

 The IGC Handicap List is removed from Appendix 3 and presented on the FAI 
website. Handicaps are now constantly reviewed by the IGC Handicap Committee as 
decided by the 2009 Plenum.  

 
Documents and Paragraphs affected: 
 

 Annex A: All paragraphs 
 

 Other: Nil  
 
The Annex A committee recommends that the plenary approves the Proposal. With two 
WGC´s coming up in the 2010 season and being aware of the discrepancies in the valid 
version of Annex A (2006 Edition / Version 3) it would be very impractical to delay the 
publication of Annex A 2010 until 01 October 2010. 
 
 
Göran Ax 
Chairman Annex A Committee 
 
 
 
  


